
Allahabad Museum, Prayagraj

Notice 

This is with reference to the Bid No. GEM/2023/B/2978900 regarding

engagement of Security manpower. It is to inform all that the GeM Bid has been 

cancelled due to some administrative reason. All the venders who had deposited

tender fees, may submit an application with proof of deposit of tender fee with 

bank account details so that the same could be refunded at the earliest. 

(Raghavendra Singh) 
Finance cum Account Officer 
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